
       Itõs almost time for Childrenõs Camp!!                                     

Carrollton Baptist Association    

June 26ð 29,  Monday thru Thursday                                                                  

Boys and Girls, Age 9 -12, Grades 4-6 

Cost:  Early Bird - $200.00    After June 12 - $ 225.00    

This includes 3 nights lodging, 10 meals, all activities and a T -shirt                                    

Registration begins May 1                                                                                

$25.00 Deposit per camper is required at registration .   

     May  2023  

     May 14 

 The CBA Office will be Closed                        

on May 29, 2023 for Memorial Day! 

From Your Associational Mission Strategist 

West Central Georgia is such a wonder-

ful place to live and serve the Lord. So 

many of our churches are seeing many 

come to faith in Jesus Christ. Itôs so  

exciting to hear about the Carrollton 

Baptist Associational churches baptizing 

so many new believers.                            

The first week of May we are asking our 

churches to love on our community. As 

a church  many of your members may 

consider showing acts of kindness and 

love to those that serve our community.  

We want to support our First Respond-

ers, Police and Fire Fighters. Itôs always 

a blessing to love on our local schools 

and our teachers. Hospitals and doctorôs 

offices always appreciate any encour-

agement. Churches, you may consider 

bringing donuts or bagels, Chick-fil-A 

lunch or just a gift card with a note of 

encouragement to groups or agencies 

that bless our community. Also, please 

remember our city officials and employ-

ees. This is a great opportunity for our 

churches to love on those that serve    

and help our surrounding communities.  

Please donôt forget to drop an invite 

card to your church when giving a gift.  

Leaving a gospel track will point them 

towards Christ. Think outside the box 

to be creative and innovative on how    

to show your love to those that serve 

us and our families. During this ñI Love 

My Communityò focus the association 

would like to say thank you to all of our 

Church Ministry Assistants. We thank 

you for your faithfulness to serve the 

Lord and Godôs people. On Tuesday, 

May 16, we will host a special appreci-

ation luncheon for all our Ministry As-

sistants in our Carrollton Baptist Asso-

ciational churches. Thank you so much 

for your faithfulness! There is no way 

our churches could do what they do for 

the Lord if it wasnôt for your hard work. 

As a believer in Christ, please take 

serious the opportunity to pray for our 

community and also for our nation on 

the National Day of Prayer, Thursday, 

May 4th.   

Please pray for our nation and our 

leaders that God might bring a great 

awakening in the lives of Americans. 

Pray for our churches that we might 

experience revival in the hearts and 

lives of Godôs people. Please pray 

for your Pastor that God will put a 

hedge of protection around him and 

his family. Pray that your Pastor will 

be faithful to preach the truth. Letôs 

pray about the struggles that we are 

facing with random acts of aggres-

sion towards children and common 

citizens. We are in great need of a 

movement from the Lord to change 

the hearts of people across our na-

tion. 

Thank you Carrollton Baptist Associ-

ation for the privilege I have to serve 

you as I serve my Lord. 

 

Because He Lives, 

Tim  



tŀƎŜ н 

Church News & Events 
/ŀǊǊƻƭƭǘƻƴ .ŀǇǝǎǘ !ǎǎƻŎƛŀǝƻƴ 

Pleasant Ridge Baptist Church                                    

will be hosting the Ladies Event                                             

ñ Rooted in Christò  

Join us on May 20, 2pm ð4pm for a fun filled                 

afternoon! We will be painting a terracotta                 

flower pot, picking a seed packet and hearing a 

wonderful testimony from our guest speaker,  

Nicole Geter, Pastorôs wife at Ephesus Baptist 

Church in Roopville GA.  

Are you rooted in Christ?  

  Thank you to all the churches who have supported the CBA                       

financially since September 1st, 2022, the beginning of                          

our financial yearé. 

Antioch, Bethesda, Beulah, Bowdon, FBC Carrollton, Calvary,                                         

FBC Centralhatchee, Christ The King, Concord, Consolation, Flat Rock,                    

Fullerville, Glenloch, Harmony, Indian Creek, Kansas, Midway, Mid-

way West, Mountain View, Mt. Pleasant, Mt. Zion Community, Oak 

Grove, Pleasant  Grove, Pleasant Ridge, Pleasant View, Rocky Mount, 

Roopville, Roopville Road, Salem, Shady Grove, Tabernacle, FBC Tem-

ple, Trinity, Tyus, Veal, FBC Villa Rica, Whitesburg 

   ! .ƛƎ {Ƙƻǳǘ hǳǘ ƻŦ ¢Ƙŀƴƪǎ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ /.! /ƘǳǊŎƘŜǎΗ 

²Ƙŀǘ ŀ ōƭŜǎǎƛƴƎ ȅƻǳ ŀǊŜ ŀǎ ǿŜ ǿƻǊƪ ǘƻƎŜǘƘŜǊ ǘƻ ƳŜŜǘ ƴŜŜŘǎ 

ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ ƴŜƛƎƘōƻǊǎ ƛƴ ¢ǊƻǳǇ /ƻǳƴǘȅΗ ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ǘƻ ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜ                

ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ǊŜǎǇƻƴǎŜ ŀǎ ǿŜ ŎƻƭƭŜŎǘŜŘ Řƻƴŀǝƻƴǎ ŦƻǊ ŘƛǎŀǎǘŜǊ ǊŜƭƛŜŦ 

ŘǳŜ ǘƻ ǘƻǊƴŀŘƻ ŘŀƳŀƎŜ ƛƴ ¢ǊƻǳǇ /ƻǳƴǘȅΦ hǳǊ Řƻƴŀǝƻƴǎ ǿŜǊŜ 

ǘŀƪŜƴ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ¢ǊƻǳǇ .ŀǇǝǎǘ !ǎǎƻŎƛŀǝƻƴ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜ CƛǊǎǘ .ŀǇǝǎǘ 

/ƘǳǊŎƘ ƻŦ ²Ŝǎǘ tƻƛƴǘ ǘƻ ōŜ ŘƛǎǘǊƛōǳǘŜŘ ǘƻ ǘƘƻǎŜ ǿƘƻ ǎǳũŜǊŜŘ 

ŘŀƳŀƎŜ ŀƴŘ ƭƻǎǎΦ 5ƻƴŀǝƻƴǎ ƻŦ ŎŀǎƘ ŀƴŘ ƎƛƊ ŎŀǊŘǎ ǘƻǘŀƭƛƴƎ 

ϷнΣусл ǿŜǊŜ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜŘ ŀƭƻƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ ǇŜǊǎƻƴŀƭ ƘȅƎƛŜƴŜ ƛǘŜƳǎΣ 

ŎƭŜŀƴƛƴƎ ǎǳǇǇƭƛŜǎ ŀƴŘ ƘƻǳǎŜƘƻƭŘ ǎǳǇǇƭƛŜǎΦ ¢Ƙŀƴƪ ȅƻǳΣ /ƘǳŎƪ 

DǊƛŶǘƘΣ ƻǳǊ !ǎǎƻŎƛŀǝƻƴŀƭ 5ƛǎŀǎǘŜǊ wŜƭƛŜŦ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊΣ .Ŝƴ 9ǊǾƛƴ 

ŀƴŘ WƛƳ .ƭŜǾƛƴǎ ŦǊƻƳ ¢ŀōŜǊƴŀŎƭŜ .ŀǇǝǎǘ /ƘǳǊŎƘ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳǊ ƘŜƭǇ 

ƭƻŀŘƛƴƎ ŀƴŘ ŘŜƭƛǾŜǊƛƴƎΗ 

FBC Centralhatchee Donut & Coffee                        

School Drive -Thru!  

What a great experience for Centralhatchee Elemen-
tary School on the morning of Friday, April 14. The 
FBC Centralhatchee family and Pastor Mark Wil-
liams loved on the parents of the students by giving 
out donuts and coffee along with an invite to the  
revival April 16 -19. Lots of smiles on the faces of those 
parents! This is an amazing way to show the love of 
Christ in our communities! Thank you for all you do 
FBC Centralhatchee to reach people for Christ! 


